NoTICE To GRADUATES.

1t is very important that a correct list of the addresses of Graduates should be °
in the hands of the Registrar. This year an attempt has been made to prepare’
ore. It would greatly assist in the completion of it if each Graduate into whose
hands this announcement comes would look over the list, note any omissions or
errors, and forward them on a Postal Card to the undersigned.

Let the Registrar kpow also of any change of residence.

Dr. OSLER,
1351 St. Catherine Nireel, Moniregl. -



